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A roundabout way of going Dutch

	The Champion/Salisbury roundabout is on the boundary separating Tasman District Council and Nelson City Council.  Development of a new supermarket and resident growth necessitated that the roundabout be upgraded to cater for the additional vehicles. A panel of transport experts determining that adding an additional lane would solve the problems.  The determination failed to take into account 600cyclists and 200 pedestrians that passed through this intersection.  Council decided that the roundabout shouldn’t be upgraded without catering for cyclists and pedestrians.  The initial evaluation determined that an underpass would be the best solution, but development of the concept identified significant additional cost.  Re-evaluation identified that an at grade crossing provided the best value for money as long as safety was not detrimentally affected.  Council used a Dutch style roundabout as a starting point and adapted the design to suit the context.

The new roundabout has seen an increase in the number of people walking and cycling across the intersection.  Waka Kotahi and Stantec are working together on a similar but raised roundabout on State Highway 60 in Motueka.  Based on the success of these roundabouts, Council have identified three intersections in Richmond on primary cycle routes for an upgrade to a separated cycle way Dutch roundabout.
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